
9. SUBMISSION BY CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE ON RESOURCE CONSENT 
APPLICATIONS FOR THE NEW REGIONAL LANDFILL 

 
 The Committee received a copy of the draft submission in support of the resource consent 

applications for the Kate Valley Regional Landfill to be lodged by the Canterbury Waste 
Subcommittee (CWSC). 

 
 As resolved by the CWSC a copy of the draft submission was provided to all shareholder Councils for 

their information prior to adoption and lodgement by the Subcommittee. 
 
 The Committee reviewed the submission on a page by page basis and some minor amendments 

were suggested to be conveyed to the CWSC for its consideration when approving the final 
submission prior to lodgement with the Hurunui District Council and Environment Canterbury by 2 
August 2002. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


